From: _

To: I
Subject: FW: Proposed planning development at H-LV 3 Murieston Valley - [OFFICIAL]
Date: 09 December 2015 11:35:03

DATA LABEL: OFFICIAL

From: Boland Barbara [

Sent: 16 November 2015 15:17

To: wlldp
Subject: RE: Proposed planning development at H-LV 31 Murieston Valley

To whom it may concern

In response to the recent communication regarding the development of site H-LV 3 at Tarbot
and Teviot Drive , Murieston Valley, | wish to object to this development plan.

| reside in th- and am concerned in regards to the invasion of addition traffic through the
community, the continuous traffic that would require to utilises the single entry and exit road,
and the health of the residents in the area as the removal of any contaminated soil through the
community would be a great risk to all residents, due to the concerns over the levels of toxic
waste on this site.

As a result of the above, | object to this planning proposal.

Regards

Mrs Barbara Boland






